From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] City of Shoreline: Contact the City Council
Date: Thursday, October 05, 2017 11:39:35 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council
Date & Time: 10/05/2017 11:39 PM
Response #: 257

Submitter ID: 17417

IP address: 24.19.53.19

Time to complete: 11 min., 56 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) Briarcrest

2. (0) Email

3. Joshua Rhea

4, 14551 27th Ave NE

5. 2065504553

6. jzrhea@gmail.com

7. -City council
I’'m not one to write to municipal management or otherwise, but this topic does move me to weigh
in as a citizen of shoreline and a land owner / stake holder with family.
Please reconsider or further discuss any action to reduce the space in Hamlin park. Hamlin park is
an incredible space in an urban jungle that will only grow denser soon. The trees... the coverage is
just enough to make one feel like they are actual in a forest, it so valuable, and we can’t go back.
Consider the land in the old fir crest rehabilitation / military area.. or at worst south woods.
-sincerely: Josh, Rachel, Luna and Quincy Rhea

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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